Modifications to Kandiyohi County Food Shelf’s Delivery Model

Our mission here at the Kandiyohi County food shelf is to help relieve the suffering from hunger by providing food assistance. This mission continues to guide our daily operations, including during the current challenges we all face due to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

One of our top priorities during this time is the health and safety of our clients, volunteers and staff members. After careful consideration, we as an organization have decided to implement modifications to the way we serve our clients.

These temporary changes are designed to protect those we serve as well as the individuals that work and volunteer their time with the food shelf. 

As of March 16, 2020, we have closed the building to the public and instead are taking food orders via a drive-through model. This will minimize everyone’s potential exposure to the COVID-19 virus while allowing us to continue to distribute food to community members who are in need. As the situation develops, this plan may continue to evolve. 

Our updated client procedure is as follows:

1. A sign will be placed on the door to call 320-235-2641 during business hours if
someone needs food.
2. A box of staple items will be put together which will
include dairy and frozen meats. 
3. A shopping cart with the box of food will be pushed outside the back door for them to pick up.
4. Cones are set up in the parking lot to control the traffic flow of pickups. 
5. Staff and/or volunteers will check for empty carts and for individuals that don’t have access to a phone when they arrive.
6. If someone doesn’t have access to a phone, they will be asked their name at the door and given food.
[bookmark: _GoBack]7. Volunteers and staff will be reminded about washing hands, sanitization and asked to stay home if they don’t feel well.

Please note, we are staffed and working to distribute food during our regular business hours of Monday, Tuesday and Thursday from 8am to 3:45pm and Fridays from 8am-2pm. We ask for patience and full compliance with the latest social distancing guidelines for the safety and health of everyone at the food shelf.  

Information for Volunteers

At this time, are not training in new volunteers in an effort to follow the latest guidelines from trusted health officials. We would welcome new volunteers once operations return to a normal model. 


Information for Donors

If you are able, we would greatly appreciate a donation online or via mail. Our food inventory levels are healthy at this time, but we anticipate that more community members will need the assistance of the food shelf over the coming weeks. 

Your donation of $20 can help us purchase $200 worth of food, allowing us to expand our services and take care of our friends and neighbors who find themselves facing food insecurity or shortages in these challenging times. 

Please visit our website (http://kandiyohicountyfoodshelf.com/donate.html) to make a donation. 

You may also mail a check to: 
Kandiyohi County Food Shelf
624 Pacific Ave SW
Willmar MN 56201

Thank you for your support of the food shelf. Our friends and neighbors need us now more than ever, and we plan to continue to serve all who need assistance. 


Alana Ziehl, Executive Director
Kandiyohi County Food Shelf Board of Directors
